
  Come connect.  Come home. 

Sisterhood of Har Zion Temple 
1500 Hagys Ford Road Penn Valley, PA 19072    610-667-5000    harziontemple.org 

Sisterhood New Year’s Greetings  
Give a gift of chai! 

We invite you to extend good wishes to your  
fellow congregants and friends for the  

5779/2018 High Holidays by adding your name  
to our New Year’s greeting booklet. 

Rosh Hashanah is Monday, September 10, 2018. 

The deadline to submit your greeting is 
Thursday, August 23, 2018. 

Please do so today! 
 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Return this portion to Har Zion Temple, 1500 Hagys Ford Road, Penn Valley, PA 19072 with your check 
made payable to “Sisterhood of Har Zion Temple.”   
 
Please print clearly how you would like your family name(s) to appear in the booklet: 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

And check one of the following greetings: 

  Wishing everyone a happy, healthy and sweet New Year 

  Warm wishes for you and your loved ones on Rosh Hashanah 

 May this New Year be filled with peace, health and joy 

  Shana Tova Umetuka 

 Your own wishes (not more than two lines) ______________________________________________ 

        ______________________________________________ 

Please include $18 (a gift of chai) per family greeting.  

Any questions?  Contact Judy Guzman, judy.guzman715@gmail.com 
 
Phone Number _____________________________ E-mail ________________________________________ 

On behalf of the Sisterhood - Have a Happy, Healthy and Sweet Year! 
Thank you for your support! 
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